
AIA withdraws zoning text – just as QCC and others advocated.
Our friends at Historic Districts Council shared this letter.

19 February 2008

Hon. Amanda M. Burden, Chair
City Planning Commission
22 Reade Street
New York, New York 10007-1216

re: AIA New York Zoning Text Amendments

Dear Chair Burden,

The New York Chapter of the American Institute of Architects, representing 4,200 architect and 
professional affiliate members, along with the Zoning Task Force it helped to convene, hereby 
withdraw from formal consideration the seven Zoning Text Amendments that were scheduled to 
be  considered by the City  Planning Commission later  this  month.  We do so at  the specific 
suggestion of City Planning Department staff, to allow for more time for public discussion of the 
portions of the Zoning Resolution which limit the ability of architects to create good design.

The  aspiration  of  the  American  Institute  of  Architects,  New  York  Chapter  and  the  other 
organizations and associations who participated in the development of the proposed Zoning Text 
Amendments was an improved cityscape, a goal that has been a driving force for your efforts at 
City  Planning.  We  regret  that  these  suggestions  will  not  come  to  public  hearing  at  the 
Commission or at City Council, but strongly urge that efforts go forward to identify and correct 
inconsistencies and deficiencies in the Zoning Resolution.

We pledge to continue our efforts to create livable and sustainable communities through process 
change along with revisions to the Building Code and Zoning Resolution.

Sincerely,
Joan Blumenfeld, FAIA, IIDA
2007 President,AIA New York

James McCullar, FAIA
2008 President, AIA New York
cc: Larry Parnes, CPD; Mark Ginsberg, FAIA; Rick Bell, FAIA; Laura Manville

http://www.hdc.org/
http://www.queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2008/2008-01-10_AIA_Avella.pdf

